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12th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
After School Clubs 
 
This term we are offering two Sports after school clubs. These will be hosted by Mr Edwards from Pro Stars. They 
will start week commencing Monday 18th September and continue through to the end of November. Children will 
be required to change into PE kit to take part in these Clubs. 
 

Mondays Y5/6  Multi-Sports (but will include activities like archery, fencing, curling, lacrosse) 

Tuesdays Y1/2  Young Olympians  

Places are limited so will be offered on a first come first served basis. All clubs will run from 3.10 until 4.10. If for 
any reason we are not able to hold a club we will inform you as soon as we can by email and text message.  
 
Please complete and return the attached slip or email admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk with the information 
detailed below. 
 
Many thanks 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
After School Clubs – September 2023 
 
Childs Name ……………………………………………………………………………………. Year ……………………………………………… 
 
Please tick: 

            
Monday   Tuesday  
Year 5 / 6   Year 1/2 
Multi Sports   Young Olympians 

     
 My child will be collected by: ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 My child has permission to walk home. 

 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………. Dated ……………………………………………………… 
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